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                28th April 2025 
Dear Families, 
 
Reminder - Bags2School Collection 
The next Bags2School Collection takes place this Wednesday, 30th April. If you have any items you wish to donate, please 
bring them into school before 8.30 on Wednesday morning. Bags should be taken to the school hall; a member of staff will 
be available to direct you. Thank you again for supporting our PTA and their fundraising events. 
 
Reminder - Mass 
Mass to celebrate our new term will take place at 10.30am this Wednesday, 30th April at St Norbert’s Church. All families 
and friends are very welcome to attend. If you are able to send your child to school with a small amount of change for the 
collection, that would be appreciated. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - May Procession - Wednesday 7th May at 11.15am and Summer Picnic 
Weather permitting, our annual May Procession – in honour of Our Lady – will take place on the school field at 11.15am 
after the Parish Mass. Please see my letter of 24th April for full details. 
Children from the Nursery Class will not take part in the Procession but will take part in the Summer Picnic taking place 
once the Procession has finished. 
 
Sun Hats and Sun Cream 
As the weather has become brighter, could you please ensure that your child arrives in the morning with sun cream 
already applied and with a water bottle and a sun hat. If the weather becomes very hot and sunny, children will only be 
able to play outside if they have adequate sun protection. Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Reminder - Supporting Children’s Anxiety – Free Workshop 
If you would like to attend the Supporting Children’s Anxiety Workshop taking place in school on Thursday 26th June from 
8.45am until 10.45am, could you please book your place so that numbers can be confirmed. The purpose of the workshop 
is to learn how to identify and support children’s anxiety and to gain fresh ideas regarding how to develop your child’s 
resilience and self-esteem. Thank you. 
 
Healthy Packed Lunches 
To promote healthy lifestyle choices, we encourage packed lunches which include healthier food items; a balanced lunch 
helps children to concentrate, learn and achieve. Please do not send your child with sweets or chocolate bars at 
lunchtimes – these can be enjoyed out of school. Water is provided for all children but your child may equally use his/her 
own water bottle if preferred. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


